
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Austin Elementary 

PTO 

   

Have a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

December 
2015 

Have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

S 

As the year comes to a close, we are 

reflecting on how thankful we are to 

have had such tremendous support 

these past few months.  Between the 

membership drive, fall fundraiser and 

harvest carnival; our school 

community came out to show their 

support and love for Austin 

Elementary.  We can only hope to 

A Heartfelt Thank You 

continue to show our support and the 

partnership to grow between the 

PTO, teachers/staff and parents! 

 

Sincerely, 

Your PTO Executive Board 
 

Amazing Teachers and Staff 

 

Thank you to the 

administration, teachers 

and staff who have 

partnered with us these 

past few months!  We 

volunteer our time 

because of all of you!   
 
 
 

 

 

 

“Let it snow in Texas” 

 

   

  

 

 


